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MC/08/45
1   This paper is an illustration of how this year’s grant allocation has worked for Connexional Projects. The proposals for a range of Connexional Projects have been considered by the Strategy and Resources Committee (SRC).  It should be noted that these are arrangements for this interim year. The Grant processes agreed will be phased in from next year.

2   The aim is to develop a Connexional programme of projects which collectively furthers the Mission of the Methodist Church as outlined in the Priorities.
3   Consideration was given to: 

· balance of coverage of the Priorities

· impact on Districts both of individual projects and the aggregate of all Connexional projects

· variety of project style and the need to set good precedents for the future

· forward thinking on potential challenges facing the Church

· need to retain flexibility for supporting further initiatives in future years.

4   How the programme of projects will be integrated can be seen on pages 1-2 of the Connexional Team Outline Workplan [MC/08/54].

Specific Projects 

5   Pioneering Ministries   A separate appendix on this project will be tabled with greater detail. This proposal was agreed for two initial tranches of District projects, with a requirement for a review and evaluation after the first two years of development.

6   Youth Participation   Since Conference 2007 this project has tightened up its structures and systems, and is now proposing a slimmed pilot and requesting a budget in line with other proposed pilots of a similar scope and size: see Paper MC/08/36. 

7   Heritage Sites   This project was agreed. The focus will to be to support the mission work of these sites. Work is currently under way to collate all the evidence and compile a report to go to Conference with proposals for any necessary re-structuring of governance, management and resourcing of Methodist Heritage.
8   Touchstone   Further discussion is taking place with key staff.

Other Projects

9   A number of other project proposals were welcomed and discussed, for instance on Chaplaincy. The SRC recognised that this work, and the complementary task of equipping the whole people of God to witness effectively to their faith in a variety of settings, is a crucial challenge. Work will continue to be done in 08/09 on determining the best way to address this key issue.

10   Further project proposals are emerging, eg for an Order and School of Mission Spirituality, which will need consideration.

Future Projects

11   It is hoped and envisaged that further ideas and proposals will emerge from districts, circuits and others for incorporation in the Church’s life in future years.

